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introduced to address Harbour’s commercial concerns, over and above safety 

considerations. 

 

The Applicant does not agree that the Applicants protective provisions would result in 

helicopter operations being ‘impossible’. The Applicant currently flies helicopters, 

including the AW139, into the Hornsea Two windfarm, without any aviation corridor, to 

land on a helideck situated 910m from the nearest wtg blade tip. This is conducted 

safely under the same operating regulations as will apply to any helideck located over 

the Johnston Wellheads, using the standard Southern North Sea helicopter, the 

AW139. Another operator flies to the Blythe gas Platform which has an arc of wind 

turbines (Dudgeon offshore wind farm) located 800m away from the helideck. 

 

The Applicant is also confident that synergies could be achieved with Harbour 

regarding helicopter access if their current heli operator is not able to fulfil this service, 

noting that of the 3 helicopter operators that fly in the UK North Sea (to both gas 

platforms and offshore wind farms), Orsted has contracts with 2 of them (CHC in UK 

and NHV in Norway). 

 

We are grateful for your consideration of the above and of the additional submissions.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Orsted Hornsea Project Four Ltd. 

 

Jamie Baldwin 

 

 

 




